
OSKALOOSA COMMUNITY SCHOOL DISTRICT 
WORKSESSION OF THE BOARD OF DIRECTORS 

MARCH 12, 2019 
 
 

MARCH 12, 2019 
The Board of Directors of the Oskaloosa Community School District met in worksession at 
4:30PM on Tuesday, March 12, 2019, in the Administration Board Room, 1800 North 3rd Street, 
Oskaloosa, Iowa. 
 
BOARD MEMBERS PRESENT  
Present were Board members Shelly Herr, Sharma Parlett (via phone), Carl Drost, Erik Edgren, 
Amanda McGraw, Lynette Stream, and Kraig Van Hulzen. 
 
OTHERS PRESENT 
Also present were Superintendent Mrs. Paula Wright, Joe Lancello, and Chad Vink. 
 
CALL TO ORDER 
President Herr called the meeting to order. 
 
PRESENTATION AND DISCUSSION ON 2019-20 CERTIFIED BUDGET 
Mrs. Wright and Chad Vink, School Business Official, took the floor and presented a proposed 
Certified Budget for the subsequent year, displaying the various components of the budget file 
and identifying the elements upon which the Board will be deciding.  Discussion ensued 
regarding taxing for SBRC-granted authority, the level of income surtax, budget contraction, 
and the budget guarantee.  Consensus was reached on the level of taxation and the levy rate 
to be approved at the regular meeting. 
 
ADJOURNMENT 
President Herr adjourned the meeting at 5:32PM. 
 
 
 
________________________________  
Chad M. Vink, Board Secretary 


